Dear Tiny Town Families,
I hope this message finds you well. I’m excited to share a new initiative we’re developing to support our growing community. Beginning this fall, we plan to launch a School Age Program specifically designed for children ages 5 through 7 who are enrolled at Indian Brook Elementary School.
Pending sufficient staffing and enrollment, we are thrilled at the opportunity to utilize our school-age license and expand our care services!
This program will provide a safe, engaging, and enriching environment for school-age children before and after school hours, continuing the quality care and nurturing atmosphere you’ve come to expect from Tiny Town.

Program Highlights
· Ages Served: 5–7 years old (Indian Brook Elementary students)
· Transportation: Children may get on and off the bus directly from Tiny Town
· Care Options:
· Before Care
· After Care
· Before & After Care
· Half-Day Care
· School Vacation Care
· Drop-In Care: Available if space and staffing allow (not guaranteed)
Please Note: This program will not be available on snow days, delayed openings, emergency early releases, or public school closure days not observed by Tiny Town.















Payment Information
· Separate Program: Operates independently from regular Tiny Town child care
· Payment Method: Cash only
· Not Accepted: Vouchers and Brightwheel payments

Daily Rates
· Before Care Only: $15
· After Care Only: $25
· Before & After Care: $35
Half-Day Rates:
· Enrolled: $40
· Drop-in: $45
School Vacation Days:
· Enrolled: $80
· Drop-in: $85

Summer Program Note
· Summer tuition will follow regular Preschool/Pre-K rates
· Cash, checks, and Brightwheel payments will be accepted
· Enrollment is limited and will be offered only after all PS/PK spots are filled

We’re thrilled to offer this additional support for families with young school-age children and to strengthen our connection with Indian Brook Elementary.
If you are interested in enrolling or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. Your feedback will help us shape this program to best serve your needs. Enrollment forms will be sent out to interested families once the program details are finalized, but as children begin registering for Kindergarten, we wanted to get the word out early.

